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Ackerman-Avila, Christopher

From: Paul Krueger <pwk4871@gmail.com>
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To: Ackerman-Avila, Christopher
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Opinions | U.S. cities are failing to address the remote-work revolution

**This email came from an external source. Be cautious about clicking on any links in this email or opening 
attachments.**  

 

Mr. Ackerman-Avila, 
This is a very thought-provoking commentary on the future of 
downtowns. 
I’m confident you’ll appreciate the author’s insights and hope you 
will share it with Committee members. 
Thx, 
Paul Krueger  
 
Opinions | U.S. cities are failing to address the remote-work 
revolution 
Homeowners' current reluctance to move (because of high mortgage rates) is buying cities time to prepare for the post-pandemic 
future. 
Opinion by Megan McArdle 
 
https://www.washingtonpost.com/opinions/2023/01/11/cities-housing-mayors-post-pandemic-future/ 
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